
Collaborative Report Strengthens Justice Indicators 

In partnership with members of the Altus Global Alliance, Vera has created a 
flexible set of indicators designed to measure how people in different nations 
experience crucial aspects of the rule of law, such as transparency, 
participation, and access to justice. 

The Vera-Altus Indicators, described in the new report, Developing Indicators 
to Measure the Rule of Law: A Global Approach [pdf], are designed to be 
applicable in diverse settings so that interested parties can track changes in 
any jurisdiction’s commitment to the rule of law. The indicators also pay 
special attention to the experience of marginalized populations, such as 
women and the poor. 

Project staff developed and tested the set of 60 rule-of-law indicators in 
Chandigarh, India; Lagos, Nigeria; New York City; and Santiago, Chile. 
Working through Altus partners, they will continue to test and refine the 
methodology. 

Developing Indicators to Measure the Rule of Law: A Global Approach was 
funded by the American Bar Association’s World Justice Project and 
distributed at the World Justice Forum in July 2008. 

The Vera Institute of Justice is an independent, nonprofit organization based in New York City that 
combines expertise in research, demonstration projects, and technical assistance to help leaders in 
government and civil society improve the systems people rely on for justice and safety. 

Altus is a global alliance working across continents and from a multicultural perspective to improve 
public safety and justice. 

 To learn more about the Vera Institute of Justice, visit www.vera.org. 
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